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Message

I am extremely opposed to yet another Duke rate hike, which once again forces customers (and we have no
option to go elsewhere since you all have allowed Duke's monopoly) to pick up the tab for Duke's ignorant
business decisions. This is a for-profit company that needs to stop dumping its costs of extremely poor
judgement onto the public. I am already paying excessive rates and penalties for not allowing Duke's dangerous,
untested experiment in 5g radiation to be placed on my house. For this "crime" I pay an exorbitant amount, even
though I use very little electricity and live in a log cabin which is 1000 sf. I can barely afford my monthly bills
as it is. Yet another rate hike is 100% UNACCEPTABLE.


